The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 17, 2009
at 7:30 p.m. at the Second Floor Meeting Room, at City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Cambridge,
Massachusetts on a zoning petition by Richard Fanning, et al, to amend the Zoning Ordinance of the City
of Cambridge as follows:

Amend Section 5.25.3 - Exemption for Existing Parking Facilities by inserting the phrase “except if
located in an Industry A-1 District” to the end of the paragraph, and

Delete in Section 20.40 - Eastern Cambridge Housing Overlay District the text in Section 20.44.3
referencing height limits for the area of the Overlay District between the railroad right-of-way and
Medeiros Avenue, also known as the Kendall Cinema site, and delete from the Zoning Map that portion
of the Overlay District encompassing the same area.

Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, Massachusetts and
at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway. Questions concerning the petition may be
addressed to Liza Paden at 617 349 4647 or Ipaden@cambridgema.gov.



